
Be a part of the: 
New York Stands 

with Puerto 
Rico Recovery 

and Rebuilding 
Initiative

 

~ NY Stands with Puerto Rico ~

Participate in a meaningful humanitarian project this summer       
while earning college credit.

Please come to the information session on
Wednesday, May 16 at Noon in Room 6-333.

 Applications are due May 17th and can be found at
http://system.suny.edu/global/puerto-rico/

 
Visit the Office of Global Education and International Services (3-108) for details.


